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When you purchase and donate new winter coats, you’ll provide resettled refugees a 
necessity they do not have when they arrive and one that is too expensive to purchase.

Here’s how you can help!

Have questions?
Contact Volunteer Services at  
volunteer@jfsseattle.org or (206) 861-3155. 

Coat Drive 
for Resettled Refugees

What kind of coats?
New warm, waterproof or water-resistant, winter 
coats. Any color or pattern, but please, no 
camouflage.

What sizes?
All kid sizes, infant to size 16, and adult men’s and 
women’s extra small, small, and medium.

Where should coats be 
dropped off?
Please schedule a drop-off at either the  
Seattle or Kent campus by emailing  
volunteer@jfsseattle.org. 

Donations will be accepted Monday to Friday 
10:00 a.m. - noon and 2:00 - 4:00 p.m.

Will you accept  
used items?
Unfortunately, no. For health and safety reasons 
and to respect the dignity of our clients, we can 
only accept new coats.

Do you have places you 
recommend purchasing?
Yes. Check out our suggestions on the  
JFS blog: blog.jfsseattle.org/coat-drive.


